
Subject: Automatic reply: SPPOA Board Meeting Notice
From: "Adams-Lopez, Theresa" <TAdams-Lopez@portla.org>
Date: 08/31/2017 05:37 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Thank you for your e-mail.  We are currently working the 2nd Annual LA Fleet Week
event and I will be out of the office until Tuesday, September 5. I will respond when I
return.
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